From: Gardiner, Thomas (Councillor)

Sent: 03 February 2016 23:08

To: Planning and Public protection

Subject: Objection to Abbey regeneration phase 3 planning application

Dear sir or madam,
I object to the application for phase 3 of the Abbey regeneration scheme. I understand the reference is 2015/7205/P.

My objection is on the grounds of the tenure mix of this phase of the development, with the number of socially
rented units being insufficient for local needs and Camden's planning policy. Improvements in the number of socially
rented units were expected in this phase, but this application in its current form does not reflect the expected
improvements in tenure mix.

Yours faithfully

Clir Thomas Gardiner
Labour Councillor for Kilburn ward
London Borough of Camden

Town Hall, Judd St London, WCIH QIE



